
   

  

Attendance 

Every day matters – Every 

minute counts! 

Stebon’s magic number is 

97%. This is because we are 

aiming for 97% attendance. 

This week’s whole school 

attendance was 93%  

Come on Stebon! 

Congratulations to Y3 Ravi 

Shankar class who had 99.2% 

attendance this week!  

Key dates: 

Mon 5 Jun - Fri 21 Jul 2023: 

School open for Summer term 

2 

 

Wed 5 Jul 2023 & Fri 7 Jul 

2023: NEU Strikes  

 

Transition information coming 

soon! 

 

 

Click for amended Apr 2023 - 

Oct 2023 lunch menu 

Click for term dates for 

2022/23 & 2023/24 
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Stebon Primary School’s 

NEU strikes: Wed 5th July & Fri 7th July 2023 

 

Just as on the previous strike days, our foremost consideration is the health & safety 

of the children in school. With this in mind, we have decided to put similar 

arrangements in place on Wednesday & Friday: 

 

- The 2 year-old provision will be open as usual. 

- The nursery will also be open for both morning and afternoon pupils. 

 

- We have invited a number of other pupils in other year groups to be in school if 

there is a particular reason why they should be here e.g. children whose parents 

work for the NHS. School will be closed for all other pupils. 

 

The kitchen will provide packed lunches for children who are eligible for free 

school meals but who may not be in school on that day. This is the same 

arrangement as the previous strikes so you would have already been contacted. 

These packed lunches can be picked up from the school office from 12pm on 

both days. All children in school that day will receive a hot meal as usual. 

 

The decision to close the school for any pupil is a difficult one to make and we 

understand that this might cause frustration. We trust, however, that you 

understand we are making the decision in what we believe to be the best interests 

of your children & we apologise for any inconvenience that this may cause you. 

 

The grand total 

raised to help 

protect the Amur 

leopard from 

extinction 

is...£1,232.95! 

 

Thank you again 

to everyone 

who took part, 

children and 

adults alike.  We 

are blown 

away by 

your generosity. 

Class photos 
 

You will be able to order photos and delivery to the school for free. 

We will share how to place orders once the photos are ready. 

https://stebon.org.uk/wp-content/uploads/2023/06/Amended-Stebon-Primary.pdf
https://stebon.org.uk/wp-content/uploads/2023/06/Amended-Stebon-Primary.pdf
https://stebon.org.uk/term-dates/
https://stebon.org.uk/term-dates/
https://stebon.org.uk/
https://twitter.com/stebon_primary
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Stebon Primary School’s 

We are holding our next uniform swap on Friday 14th 

July. Let's reduce waste and save money 

by swapping your children's outgrown uniforms for the 

next size you need. Save and swap, your no longer 

needed jumpers, t-shirts, skirts, trousers and dresses - all 

must be in good, usable condition. Watch this space to 

find out more details and how to donate.  

 

 

In forest school, we used the wonderful 

Chelsea garden resources to make our King 

and Queen crowns. 

Y6 went on their bowling trip today and had a 

great time! 

https://stebon.org.uk/
https://twitter.com/stebon_primary


 
 
 
 

                              
 
 

 
 

Supporting year 5 parents/carers 
 

 Virtual information sessions aimed to support current year 5 parents/carers 
and will provide key information about the secondary transfer application 

process.  
 

Delivered through ZOOM by Parent Advice Centre Transition Officers these 
sessions will explore ways in which you can support your child’s secondary 

transfer.   
 

Monday 10th July @ 10 am & 6 pm 
Wednesday 12th July @ 10 am 

 

Places booked through Eventbrite 
 

https://THTS2024.eventbrite.co.uk 
 

 

For more information contact Tower Hamlets Transition Support Service  
on 07783 884869 or 07908 456 660 

 

Tower Hamlets Transition Support Service advocates early intervention to 
support children, young people and their families with information and 

advice at key points of transition to help manage change and make informed 
decisions about the next steps of their learning journey. 

Tower Hamlets Transition Support Service 
Secondary Transfer Information Sessions  

Moving Up 2024 
 

https://thts2024.eventbrite.co.uk/


 
 
 
 

                              
 
 

 
 

Supporting year 6 parents/carers  
 

To celebrate Borough Transition Day on Friday July 7th 2023, Tower Hamlets 
Transition Support Service will be holding a series of online information 

sessions for parents and carers of year 6 children. 
 

Delivered through ZOOM by Parent Advice Centre Transition Officers these 
sessions will explore ways in which you can support your child’s secondary 

transfer.   
 

Monday 3rd July 10 am & 6 pm 
Wednesday 5th July 10 am 

 

Places booked through Eventbrite 
 

https://THTS2023.eventbrite.co.uk 
 

For more information contact Tower Hamlets Transition Support Service  
on 07783 884869 or 07908 456 660 

 
Tower Hamlets Transition Support Service advocates early intervention to 

support children, young people and their families with information and 
advice at key points of transition to help manage change and make informed 

decisions about the next steps of their learning journey. 

Tower Hamlets Transition Support Service 
Secondary Transfer Information Sessions  

Moving Up 2023 
 


